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School Calendar 

January 22: Semester ends 
 
Report Cards will be sent home 
January 29.  
 
 

Carpool Dates 

Monday 1/18  A.M. & P.M. 
Wednesday 2/17 PM 
Thursday 2/18 A.M. & P.M. 
 

Hot Lunch 
 
Wednesday 1/20 
Cheesy Potato Casserole 
 
Friday 1/22 
Corn Dog and Chips 
 
Wednesday  1/27 
Sloppy Joes & Chips 
 
Friday 1/29 
Pizza & Ice Cream 
 

Band Practice Sheet 
 January  22  Purple 
 

Newsletter Information 
  
Deadline is 7P.M. Wednesday 
Send submissions to 
Newsletter@EastMartin.org 
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East Martin Christian School 

Principal’s Note 

“I lift up my eyes to the mountains—
where does my help come from? My 
help comes from the Lord, the Maker 
of heaven and earth.” 
Psalm 121: 1,2 
 
As COVID-19 continues and as our na-
tion continues to experience such 
great unrest and division, may we find our hope and comfort in the words of 
this Psalm.  
 
In Christ,  
Gail Riddering 
 
 

Midwinter Break –February 19 & 22 / PD Day March 19  
 
Mid winter break was inadvertently left off  the calendar that was published in 
the directory. We apologize for that omission and for the late notification 
change.   
There will be no school for the students on Friday, February 19 and Monday, 
February 22. The teachers will have Professional Development the morning of 
the 19th.  
Friday, March 19 has been added as a Professional Day for teachers. Students 
will have a 1/2 day of school with a dismissal at 11:00. Bussing will be available 
because this follows Martin’s schedule as well.  

 
Encyclopedia Set  Available 
 
If you are interested in a 1996 Collier’s Encyclopedia set, call school. 



Snow Days/Inclement Weather 

Just a reminder that if Martin Public School closes due to inclement weath-
er, then we are closed as well, even if you don't see East Martin Christian  
specifically listed.  On snow days, there will be no virtual school. Notification 
of a snow day will come via Honeywell and/or email. However, I would also 
suggest signing up for school closing alerts through the tv  stations. Some 
stations have text alerts, some use an app. When in doubt, please check 
email before leaving for school in the morning. 
  

Christmas Program  Postponed 

We are still hoping to reschedule the Christmas  
Program. Please keep an eye on the newsletter and 

your email for the rescheduled date(s). 

 
Bi-weekly Newsletter 

Please note, starting this week, the newsletter is going to be distributed on a bi-weekly basis, so there won’t 

be a newsletter next week. If an announcement  is important and cannot wait until the following week, an 

email will be sent .  

 

East Martin Christian School’s 

Wild Game Dinner ‘To Go’ & Auction 

Saturday, February 6 
 

This year, the dinner will be your choice of a Fried Fish or Venison Sloppy Joe with cheesy 

potatoes, green beans, roll and dessert. To pre-order a meal email Jen at                         

jentuin1@gmail.com (suggested donation $10/meal). 

 

New this year—you can participate in a coyote hunt or an ice fishing contest. Registration 

will be on Friday, Feb. 5 from 3:30-5:30 pm at The Anchor. 
 

Stay tuned for more information! 


